GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
PLANNING, INVESTMENT PROMOTION & SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

e v g ke dede ke ke ke
No.PLR.78/2022/30, Dated Shillong, the 11 March, 2024
To
The Chief Executive Officer, MBMA
Subject : Approval for extension of contract agreement for managing PRIME program
for a period of 2 years w.e.f Marc, 2024
Sir,

In inviting a reference to the subject cited above, | am directed to convey the
approval for extension of the Contract Agreement between MBMA and IIM Calcutta
Innovation Park for managing PRIME program for another period of 2 years at a cost of
¥362.00 lakh per annum w.e.f March, 2024.

This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

N
[S. Suiam]
Planning Officer & ex - Officio
Under Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya,
Planning, Investment Promotion & Sustainable
Development Department

Memo No.PLR.78/2022/30- A, Dated Shillong, the 11" March, 2024

Copy to:-

1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya, Planning, Investment
Promotion & Sustainable Development Department for kind information.

By order etc.,

Planning Officer & ex - Officio
Under Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya,
Planning, Investment Promotion & Sustainable
Development Department



